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= Edgar, Earl E. ' -
Vice President, Academ c -
I.
i . {. \E o
TO : Full-Service Faculty, Administrators, and Student Government (’/"

FROM : Virginia Phillips, Acting Secretary of the Senate
RE : SENATE MEETING

November 7, 1975, Schwebel Auditorium

4. 00 p.m.

October 31, 1975
AGENDA

1. Call to Order
2. Approval of Minutes of previous meeting, October 3, 1975
3. Reportof the charter and Bylaws Committee
4. Reportof the Executive Committee
5. Report of the Elections and Balloting Committee
6. Reports of other Senate Committees
7. Unfinished Business

8. New Business

9. Adjournment

Attachments: Academic Affairs Committee Report
Curriculum Committee Report



YOUNGSTOWN STATE UNIVERSITY
INTER-OFFICE CORRESPONDENCE

TO_Mrs. virginia Phillips, Secretary of the Senate DATE_Oct. 20, 1975

FROM_Dr. Henry P. Sheng, Chairman
Academic Affairs Committee

SUBJECT Change of Minimum Grade Point Average During the Probationary Period

In response to the decision of the Dean's Council to change the
minmum grade point average for students on probation, the Academic
Affairs Committee has voted to recommend the following version for
the Senate's approval.

Hom the last sentence in the first column on page 50, it is
recommended:

"If at the end of the probationary quarter he has failed to
bring his average up to the minimum, he will be suspended;
however, if he makes substantial improvement during a pro-
bationary quarter and averages at least 2.00 for that quarter,
he will be continued on probation even though his cumulative
average does not meet the minimum.”

//;qw/ /. \/

Henry P.  eng

s

November 7, 1975
Criminal Justice 610, circulated last academic year, has been withdrawn

from consideration by the Criminal Justice department.



YOUNGSTOWN STATE UNIVERSTY

YOUNGSTOWN, OHIO 445866

October 28, 1975

Dr. Richard Jones

Dept. of Metallurgical Engineering
and Materials Science

UNIVERSITY

Dear Dr. Jones:

At its meeting today, the Academic Deans' Council
discussed the Student Academic Grievance Procecure
recommended by the Senate Student Affairs Committee.

As a result of this discussion, the Council passed
unanimously the following motion:

"That Vice President Edgar notify the
chairperson of the Senate Executive
Committee that the Academic Deans'

Council does not endorse the proposed
Student Academic Grievance Procedure —
dated October, 1975, as might be in-

ferred from the background statement,

but in fact finds serious shortcomings

in the proposal."

Very truly yours,

EME Slaonig,

Earl E.

Vice P,resident for

Academic Affairs
bn

cc: Mr. Abrarn = YSU/OEA
Dr. Jack Bakos = Chairman, Student Affairs
Dr. Clyde Vanaman -~ Chairman, Academic Senate
Administrative Members of the Academic Senate
Academic Deans
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